December 15, 1966

Only three were present at the Planning Boavd Meeting
on Decembev L5th., Byron Bulterfield, Charles Gilmore
and Harold Grant.

Charles Gilmove veported that the asking price on the
39 acres owned by Bryer:on P leasant Stveet was about
$1,000. 00 an acre.

There was furthey discussion on the Hilton voad situation.
Byvon said he would compose a letter to Roger Hilton about
this matter, making suggestions that Roger divect a letter
o the Town vequesting what steps he should take to secuve
acceptance of the roads, so that they could be voted on at
the next Town Meeting.
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